thllis Corbiere

From: Kyle Attanasio

Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2018 9:28 AM
To: Phyllis Corbiere

Subject: FW: St Paul Football

Email from St. Paul Quarterbacks’ Club.
Thanks.

From: Todd Tanasichuk <tanatodd@sperd.ca>

Sent: April-13-18 3:27 PM

To: Kyle Attanasio <kattanasio@county.stpaul.ab.ca>
Subject: St Paul Football

Hi Kyle.
it's been a while since I've touched base with you about our lighting project.

As you know, we had $175,000 out of $240,000 committed. St Paul Football has also committed an additional $20,000
for a total funding of $195,000, which left us $45,000 short.

This spring, | was informed that the cost of the lights was increasing to $209,000, or $13,000 more than last year. In the
meanwhile, our organization has been doing extra fundraising of about $10,000 more, so we are currently around
550,000 short overall.

We do have more grants out there and are hopeful the shortfall will be obtained. However, if it isn't, | am wondering if
the County would provide us with an option which you had mentioned last year ..., to have a loan {low interest or even
no interest if possible). Our $110,000 grant from the province has to be used by next spring, and so really we have to
complete the project this summer. Could you please present this to the County on our behalf? Its not currently needed,
but by early June we should have replies to our grants. We'd like to purchase the lights and begin work in mid July.

Have a great weekend!

Todd
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